

Dear Parents and Carers

We will be holding a coffee morning in school on Friday 8th March to support Chestnut Tree House, a children's hospice. If you would like to join us in raising funds for this charity please come along.

Mr Owen will also hold a Parents Forum at this event concerning reading, so please come along if you have any ideas, views or opinions about this subject. There will be a questionnaire at the office for you to complete if you are unable to attend this event.

We hope to see as many of you as possible.



Dear Parents and Carers

We will be holding a coffee morning in school on Friday 8th March to support Chestnut Tree House, a children's hospice. If you would like to join us in raising funds for this charity please come along.

Mr Owen will also hold a Parents Forum at this event concerning reading, so please come along if you have any ideas, views or opinions about this subject. There will be a questionnaire at the office for you to complete if you are unable to attend this event.

We hope to see as many of you as possible.